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Comments: I believe the class 1 pedal assist Ebikes are a valuable contribution to the mountain bike world. The

fact that these bikes have no throttle eliminates the idea that they can peel out , rip up the trail. And otherwise

damage things. These bikes are becoming increasingly lighter and are able to travel further and further. This

would allow more people to join the sport, and bring more awareness to trail maintenance and use, not to

mention those who have physical limitations will feel just as included as the other users. E bikes are quiet, and

maintain the same footprint as any other mountain bike, allowing the same infrastructure to be used, while not

disturbing wildlife and other visitors to our forests. I hope you would highly consider allowing class 1 Ebikes to our

forest service trail systems.


